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Brief * 

HB 2262 would amend a provision of the Civil Procedure Code 

regarding legal holidays which now include those designated by 

Congress or the Legislature also to include any day observed as a 

holiday by order of the Supreme Court. 

Conference Committee Action 

The Conference Committee agreed to delete the Senate 

Committee amendment language "or the Governor." 

Background 

The bill was supported by an individual who is also a Deputy 

Appellate Defender and thus involved in computing legal deadlines. 

Court holidays do not always match those designated by Congress or 

the Legislature, which can cause confusion when dealing with filing 

deadlines under the Code of Civil Procedure. 

The fiscal note indicated no fiscal effect. 

*Conference committee report briefs are prepared by the Legislative 
Research Department and do not express legislative intent.  No 
summary is prepared when the report is an agreement to disagree. 
The conference committee summary report may be accessed on the 
Internet at http://www.kslegislature.org 
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